Vice-Chancellor tours the University of Nairobi Towers.
Date and time:

Mon, 2015-09-14 18:28

The Vice-Chancellor today toured the University of Nairobi Towers that has changed the skyline
of the western part of Nairobi Central Business District. The tour took place today 11 am,
September, 14, 2015.

The Vice-Chancellor was briefed on the progress on the construction of University of Nairobi
Towers. The main structure of the tower is complete and the finishing work is ongoing. The
University of Nairobi Towers is now 81% complete according to the main contractor, China Wu
Yi.

Part of the finishing includes cladding of the external facade of the building and installation of
the mechanical and electrical services and the interior finishes. The construction of the basement
parking lot is underway.

Upon completion, the University of Nairobi Towers will host offices of the staff, lecture theatres,
the Senate Chambers and a theatre for performing arts.

Various partners have contributed towards the construction of the towers; key among them is
Manu Chandaria Foundation who donated Kshs. 50 Million and China Confucius Institute who
contributed 152M.

A Vision 2030 University project, the towers will go a long way to ease congestion and give the
staff a conducive environment to conduct research as well as provide students with state of the
art learning environment.






